BORSE X BERLIN

NOTIFICATION
Cessation of trading as of 30.12.2025
Berlin, 17 April 2025

The operation of Xontro, the system delivering a fully regulated trading
platform to German private investors will be discontinued by the technical
service provider at the beginning of 2026. Borse Berlin will not provide a
replacement.

In a first step Borse Berlin therefore cancelled all primary listings on the
Open Market on 14 April 2025.

Please find the relevant notices here

https://www.boerse-berlin.de/data/publications/Publication 162202.pdf

and here

https://www.boerse-berlin.de/data/publications/Publication 162203.pdf
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